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From: Martin Vigil
To: Rodenbeck, Jay B.; Danny Senn; Edward Garcia; Carol Gladin; williegochefs@yahoo.com; jules1101@gmail.com;

Ted Cloak; -Frances Garcia
Subject: Site Plan Building Permit approval
Date: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 5:44:09 PM

5/1/24

Jay Rodenbeck,

When the site plan/building permit is approved please include the Downtown Neighborhood
Association chair Danny Senn.  I informed Renee Zamora she supplied the wrong information
to my neighbor Edward Garcia and I did not receive a response.  Renee listed my deceased
neighbor Paloma Ramirez as the owner/developer.  The developer is Jay Rembe and he owns
1701 Central Ave NW.  My neighbor Mrs.  Ramirez/Neftaly Moreno own 1701 ½ Central Ave. 
Neighbors must have the correct information for the appeal.  I'm not sure how many
neighbors have reached out to her, but I know of at least a few.  

Thanks,

Martin   
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